
 

The Corporation of the Township of Huron-Kinloss 

 

Staff Report 

Report Title: Whitechurch Park Grass Cutting 

Prepared By: Mike Fair 

Department: Community Services 

Date: Mar. 7, 2022 

Report Number: CS-2022-03-24 File Number: A20 GRA18 

Attachments: None 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby approves 

Report Number CS-2022-03-24 prepared by Mike Fair, Director of Community 

Services and authorizes Gord Dale to provide grass cutting services at Whitechurch 

Park for $90.00 per cut. 

Background: 

The Township of Huron-Kinloss has contracted the grass cutting for Whitechurch 

Park for many years due to the location of the park. 

Discussion: 

Gord Dale has been contracted for many years, and staff has not received any 

complaints. Mr. Dale has provided excellent service and resides in Whitechurch. Mr. 

Dale has provided the service for $90.00 per cut. Staff recommend that we continue 

with Mr. Dale’s service at $90.00 per cut. 

Financial Impacts: 

Grass cutting is included in the 2022 operating budget. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an environmentally conscious community that are good stewards of our 

natural environment.  

By using our resources wisely 

By being aware and taking responsibility 

 

Respectfully Submitted By: 



Mike Fair, Director of Community Services 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


